
                Christmas Dinner 
 
We would all like to say a huge thank you to the 
kitchen staff, who served up a fabulous                      
Christmas dinner on Tuesday and Wednesday this 
week. In order to ensure that bubbles did not 
mix, it was necessary to hold the event over the 2 
lunchtimes.  
 
Well done to 
Dawn and her 
staff, it was 
very much                       
appreciated.  

Dates For Your Diary 
 
 
 
Christmas Break - School closes on Friday 18th December 
                          -  School reopens on Monday 4th January 2021 
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COVID Update 
 

We currently have 5 classes out in self isolation. The two 
Reception classes (due back 14th), Miss Stratford’s Y1 
class (due back 14th) and the Year 2 classes. We have 
had a number of both adults and children getting tested 
this week, thankfully most test results have been                                      
negative. As soon as we are made aware of a positive                  
result, we will contact you directly to inform you, if this 
affects your child. Unfortunately, we do not always      
receive the results prior to the school day, so this may 
happen when your child is already in class.  
 
When we send children home to self isolate, we do so 
following the advice of Public Health. We                         
appreciate that this is a challenging time and                            
appreciate your support on this.  
 
Should we be made aware of a test taken during the 
weekend, Mrs Todd will still inform you when the test 
result returns, if positive, whenever that is.  
 
Anyone needing to inform us over the weekend or after 
4pm, of any of the above, please contact Mrs Todd at any 
time at - 
 

dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk 
 

We would ask everyone to follow the Tier 3 rules which 
are now in South Tyneside and other parts of the North 
East.  

 
We appreciate your support at this very challenging time 

for us all.  

Hope 4 Kidz 
 

We would like to say a huge thank you to Hope 4 Kidz 
for the generous Christmas gifts. 
We are now able to pass these gifts onto our most                   
vulnerable families in our Ashley Primary School                              
community. Thank you so much for making the                              
children's Christmas so special. 
 

 

         
          Achievements 

 
We know that things are very ‘quiet’ 

on the clubs and activities front at the                      
minute, but if your child has achieved  

something special outside of school, then why 
not let us know about it?  

 
dtodd@ashley.s-tyneside.sch.uk  

 
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 

Extra Support 
 

If you feel that you need any additional support at this 
difficult time, with food parcels, emotional support or 
advice about your child during this crisis, please contact 
us at school. Do not be afraid to ask for help. 
 
We are here to help and have many different places we 
can signpost you to, if we aren't able to support you                       
directly.  


